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SUCCESSFUL PEI CANDIDATES 
 

  
 

  
 
CPA Prince Edward Island is pleased to congratulate the following CPA 

candidates in this province who have successfully completed the May 2023 

writing of the Common Final Examination (CFE), the final step in the education 

process for the CPA program. They will be eligible for membership upon 

completion of their practical experience.   

 
 
 

Kristyn Drummond  Canada Revenue Agency 
 
Chueh-Yu Wu   BDO Canada LLP 

 
 
 

Please join us in congratulating them on achieving this milestone! 
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